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 The National Commission for Women has received a complaint 

regarding the alleged gang rape and abduction of a minor girl at Meerut, 

Uttar Pradesh.  The girl was recovered and FIR was registered.  The case 

was sent to the medical board by the police as the age of the victim was 

doubted.  The action taken report was sought from the Meerut police 

officials.  The victim was sent for medical examination at Lok Narayan Jai 

Prakash Hospital and the medical report stated that the age   is between 15 & 

16 i.e. she is minor where the Meerut Medical Board has opined the age of 

victim to be about 17+ years. In this regard while talking to the press Dr. 

Girija Vyas Chairperson, National Commission for Women expressed has 

shock, she also expressed her  concern at large number of complaints being 

received from UP in NCW. The complaints on police apathy and rape are 

increasing, No perpetration of crime should be spared whatever might be his 

level, and she appealed. 

 

 

 

 


